Announcements December 29", 2024

Good evening and welcome to St. Alban’s!

St. Albans’s acknowledges that our church sits on land that was once the home to many
people and nations and remains a home to those that continue to live here today, including:
the Apache, Cocopah, Yavapai, and other Native Americans. We thank them for their
stewardship of this land, and we commit ourselves to working actively with indigenous
people for reconciliation and justice as we live into our Baptismal Covenant and respect the
dignity of every person.

This week we will be having our monthly Taize service at 6:00pm here on the 1% of January.

We will also have the Anglican Rosary Prayer service here in the chapel on Thursday at 1:00pm.
The Rosary Prayer meeting happens every Thursday.

Please note that the Gospel reading for today is incorrect.

Today is the SALT Luncheon. All are welcome to attend. Lunch is free, but we accept donations.
All donations go to help out the SALT Project here in town.

Finally, welcome to all of you who are joining us virtually on our Live Streams. Thank you all for
being with us today!

This concludes the announcements.

Let us together strive to fulfill St. Alban’s mission to Love God, Love God’s Family, and Love
God’s World.



